
 
 

NEXT MEETING:  

6th January 2015 7 for 7:30pm at the Oldmeldrum British Legion 

  
 

 

 

Merry Christmas Ho Ho Ho yes you have 
guessed, it is the time of year when we drink 
too much (be careful of the new drink driving 
laws) and eat too much do they have a law 
against that? perhaps next year, in any case 
and no matter what the Scottish Government 
throws at the members of the GCMCC we can 
have an excellent time together as those who 
attended the annual Christmas Lunch can 
confirm. 
 
The annual Christmas Lunch was held at the 
Newmacher Hotel aka Tilleys Lounge just 
along the A947 from Dyce near Aberdeen, 
approx. 28 members and partners attended, 
as we have come to expect the extensive 
menu and quality of food on offer did not 
disappoint. 
 
A quiz with prizes for the winning team and a 
raffle with prizes generously provided by 
attending members plus prizes provided by 
Dan Peck and Mick and Linda Elstone who 
unfortunately could not attend topped off a 
really good lunch. 
 
Thanks to our new secretary Nick Wade for 
organising what all agreed was a good day 
out. 
 
Please see attached a selection of 
photographs of the event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The last club night of 2014 was a resounding 
success with guest speaker Tom Gaynor of 
Aberdeen attending to present a history of 
Vincent Motorcycles, Tom imparted his 
extensive knowledge and experience as a 
restorer and owner of what is one of the most 
sought after of British Motorcycles, coupled 
with a ready wit, Tom provided a light hearted 
but serious view of what I would guess to be a 
subject close to his heart, well done to Mick 
Elstone for contacting Tom and arranging the 
talk. 
 
The next club night scheduled for Tuesday 6th 
January 2015 at the Oldmeldrum British 
Legion will be a pool night, not having 
attended such a club night before I look 
forward to the evening with trepidation 
coupled with excitement, what on earth is he 
on about I hear you say. Well I have been told 
(I am unable to divulge my source) that 
GCMCC pool nights are highly competitive 
events with large sums of money (I hear as 
much as 10p) changing hands over hotly 
contested matches. For those of a more 
delicate disposition I would suggest spectator 
status would be more fitting. 
 
That’s enough drivel for now, I hope you and 
your loved ones have an excellent Christmas 
and a very Happy and Prosperous New Year. 
 
Safe Riding 
Tony 
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